[image: image1.emf][image: image2.png]


DESERT TRAIL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Gadsden Independent School District

310 East Lisa Drive
Chaparral, New Mexico   88081
Phone (505) 824-6500
Fax (505) 824-3390
	Pat Martinez
	                                                   Sara Smith            

	    Principal
	                                                             Assistant Principal



TO:

Superintendent Cynthia Nava


GISD School Board

FROM:
Pat Martinez, Principal



Desert Trail Elementary School

DATE:

December 10, 2007

SUBJECT:
Uniformly Dressed Policy


Desert Trail Elementary School is requesting that the School Board approve a Uniformly Dressed Policy for Desert Trail Elementary School.  


The school held a general meeting for parents on September 18 to talk about uniforms, present the pros and cons, and answer any questions families might have.  There were fifty-four parents in attendance at the meeting.  The majority of parents in attendance at that meeting were for uniforms.  It was decided that a formal ballot would be sent out to all the parents of students in Pk through grade 5.

On November 12, the ballots for a Uniformly Dressed Policy were sent out to the families.  Of the 487 ballots sent out, 424 or 87% were returned.  Of those returned, 297 or 70.04% were for the Uniformly Dressed Policy.    These numbers meet or exceed the guidelines set by the School Board which state that at least 75% of the parents must return a ballot, and seventy percent of those ballots must approve the Uniformly Dressed Policy.  
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Vision Statement:  The Desert Trail Community will provide the students of Chaparral with the best education possible and the motivation to develop their potential.
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